
From: Helen Liang 
Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 4:10 PM
To: Mary Jeyaprakash <MJeyaprakash@sunnyvale.ca.gov>
Subject: Re: Notice of Public Hearings: Sunnyvale Telecom Ordinance Amendment Proposal

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments
or links.

I would like to propose a limit to only having one antenna (on antenna or light poles) allowed in 1
mile radius. 
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